<u>Agenda</u>

Wednesday 2/13/19

- ♥ Call to Order & Pledge of Allegiance
- ♥ Welcome: Stacey Salsavage, Vice President
- ♥ Introductions- PTO officers, Teachers and Administrators in attendance
- Treasurer's Report: Stacy Mullen, Treasurer Beginning Balance, \$35804.19 Deposits, \$3659.07 Checks, \$5763.82 Ending Balance, \$33699.44
- ♥ Committee Reports:
 - Night at the Races- Cheryl Koval- Night at the Races is Saturday March 2 and the St Peter and Paul Church Hall in Plains. All horses, donations and sponsors are due in by Feb 20th. Prizes to the top seller and the top classroom. We need plenty of volunteers for setup the night before and during the event. You do not need clearances to volunteer. Sign up genius is posted on the school facebook/infoblast for food donations. Any questions or concerns, please contact myself or Kim Pugliese.
 - Robin Kutney- Box Tops Due 2/20/19. Please give to Homeroom Teacher not the Office or Robin and make sure child's name and HR is on the bag.

Denise Abrams, The Pinewood Derby is March 9, 2019. It is open to everyone. The race kits are 10.00 each. Please contact Denise for further information.

Mrs Steven's report

There will be school on Monday Feb 18. Makeup snow day

School spirit week.

Mon Feb 25- Fav Character from a book
Tues Feb 26 Sports Day
Wed Feb 27 Back to the 80's Day
Thurs Feb 28 School spirit day, wear blue and green or spirit wear
Also All Pro Dads Breakfast
Fri March 1 Dr Seuss Day, dress as your fav character

Kindergarten will have their pizza party on Feb 22nd during their lunch from winning the Festival of Trees

Volunteer hours available

Mrs Soroka is having a meeting in the cafeteria Wed Feb 20 for Literacy Rocks, if you cannot make it and would like to help please email Mrs Stevens or Mrs Soroka.

Volunteer hours can also be done at home and will need 10-15 volunteers

Play practice every Tues and Thurs from 330-530pm also needs volunteers to help students learn their lines. The play is in April

Grab n go breakfast cart is also in need of volunteers

50/50 drawing \$12.00 Gretchen Yeninas Teacher drawing Ms. Schutz

Gift cards Denise Abrams, Gertrude hawk Tia Lloyd, Turkey Hill

Next Meeting: Wednesday, March 13, 2019 @6pm

Please feel free to contact any of the PTO officers if you have questions or comments.

Shannon Hollock, President – email lovedayonna@yahoo.com Stacey Salsavage, Vice President – email Kobuskys@yahoo.com Stacy Mullen, Treasurer – email Stacybaran@gamil.com Cheryl Koval, Secretary – email clkoval15@yahoo.com